
 

13 November 2014 

 

RE: DENTAL SCREENING 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are happy to announce that we will soon be offering our yearly free dental screening 

for all students.  It is done at the school by a team from the Shanghai United Family 

Hospital dental clinic. The screening has been offered in previous years and has proved 

to be very successful.  It has helped to make many children feel more comfortable about 

visiting the dentist. The screening is quick, painless and follows strict international 

infection control standards. It will take place on 4 and 5 December.  A consent form is 

attached. Please complete the form and return by Friday 21 November to either Primary 

or Secondary reception in an envelope marked “Dental Screening.” 

 
Regards, 
 
 
Isabelle Vanderslagmolen  
School Nurse 
 
 


